
 
 
 
 

Notice 
DAC/N-88/2021-22, dated 22.09.2021 

 
This is for the information of all concerned that the process of 
cancellation of admission (UG) is currently under way. The process of 
refunding the admission fees will start after the last date of admission 
which at present is 30th September, 2021. 
 
Soon after the last date of admission, applications for the refund of 
admission fees as per rules will be invited along with the detailed 
information/documents about the Bank Account to which the refund 
will be made. 
 
No communication through e-mail will be entertained regarding 
Admission Cancellation/Refund of Admission Fees. 
 

 
 
 

Principal 
Dinabandhu Andrews College 


